
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: agenda comments
Subject: New agenda comment via website
Date: Monday, February 04, 2013 5:45:50 PM

Submission information
-----------------------------------------
Submitter DB ID : 2971
Submitter's language : Default language
IP address : 71.227.190.182
Time to take the survey : 5 min. , 49 sec.
Submission recorded on : 2/4/2013 5:45:45 PM

Survey answers
-----------------------------------------
 Name (required):
  Richard Potter

 City of Residence (required):
  Shoreline

 Neighborhood:
 Ballinger            []
 Briarcrest           []
 Echo Lake            []
 Highlands            []
 Highland Terrace     []
 Hillwood             []
 Innis Arden          []
 Meridian Park        []
 North City           [x]
 Parkwood             []
 Richmond Beach       []
 Richmond Highlands   []
 Ridgecrest           []
 Westminster Triangle []
 Don't know           []
 Not applicable       []

 Email:
  redptc@gmail.com

 Agenda Date (required):
  2/4/2013

 Agenda Item:
  plastic bags
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 Comments:
  Many of us use, reuse and recycle plastic shopping bags.  Their availability is a factor in where I shop. 
For example, I no longer shop in Seattle where the bags are banned.  Given that I travel around the
Puget Sound area for work I have opportunities to shop elsewhere where the bags are still available.  I
prefer to do business locally to support our community but the banning of bags will adversely impact my
local shopping decisions.  Given the weak economy I would hope the City of Shoreline would not take
action to drive business away from our city.

 Position:
 Support []
 Oppose  [x]
 Neutral []


